PLYMOUTH COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
EXECUTIVE SESSION

January 25, 2018

Executive Session
In Accordance with MGL, Chapter 30A, Section 21, held for the purpose to discuss strategy

with respect to litigation for County of Plymouth v. Town of Plymouth re. Plymouth Dump
and South Street Transfer Station and discussions concerning union negotiations with SEIU
and OPEIU, and to consider the purchase, exchange, lease or value of real property. The
Board voted to enter Executive Session and to not return to open public session at 6:35 p.m.
Chairman Pallotta called the roll: Commissioner Wright-Yes. Commissioner Hanley—Yes.
Chairman Pallotta—-Yes.

Executive Session Minute Acceptance—January 12, 2018

Commissioner Hanley made a motion for a roll call vote to approve the Executive Session
Minutes of January 12, 2018, Commissioner Wright seconded.

Roll Call Vote: Commissioner Wright-Yes. Commissioner Hanley-Yes. Chairman Pallotta—

Yes.

Union negotiations-OPEIU & SEIU
The Commissioners discussed upcoming meetings with both OPEIU and SEIU.

At 6:44 p.m. the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Nancy O'Rourke
Executive Assistant




